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Secretary of the Commission
Attn: Docketing and Service Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555

To Whom It May Concern:

As a resident of New England, I strongly urge the Commission to adcpt its
proposed clarification of emergency planning requirements for low power
licenses to make clear that off site emergency sirens are not required
during low power testing.

'The delay in starting up Seabrook has gene on long enough. How much longer
will we be able to use and pay for Canadian power. We experienced many
"black outs" last summer when Canada "cut us off" during high peak periods.

It has been proven New England needs Seabrook.
'

Sincerely Yours,
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